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Emerald News 
It’s been another busy week in Emerald class! 

On Monday morning we started our week out on the field for a cricket session led by a coach from 
Gloucestershire cricket. We practiced different throwing and catching skills as well as learning 
some fun new games to play together.  

In Art we have been learning to create 
a wash background using watercolour 
paints. We tried a block colour and a 
fade/ombre wash. Next week we will be 
creating our final pieces combining all 
the skills we have been learning.  

In Maths we have been learning the 
column method to solve addition 
problems. We have built up our skills 
starting the week with 3 digit + 1 digit, 
all the way up to 3 digit + 3 digit 
questions. We have begun to look at 
subtraction and will continue with this 
next week before we start to learn 
about carrying over tens. 

In our Mental Maths sessions we have been focusing on multiples of 3s this week. Many of the 
children would benefit from some focus on these using Time Table Rock Stars. If you click on the 
‘Jamming’ section when you log in you can select which table you would like to focus on.  

In English we have been writing non-chronological reports about Edward Jenner, who we have 
been learning about in our History lessons. The children have enjoyed researching and finding out 
lots of information and I have been impressed with the knowledge that is coming through in their 
writing so far. 

I have enjoyed looking at all the home learning that has been uploaded to Google classroom or 
brought into class so far. The children will be sharing their home learning with each other on 
Tuesday 19th October so please ensure it is uploaded or brought in by this date. Thank you.  


